
Jenna King becomes Treasurer
of  the  PBA  Workers’
Compensation Law Section.
Congratulations to Attorney Jenna King on becoming Treasurer
of  the  PBA  Workers’  Compensation  Law  Section.  This  is  an
impressive accomplishment, and our Martin Law family is proud!
Congratulations Jenna. If you would like to learn more about
Attorney Jenna King, please visit our ATTORNEYS page.
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